Join our "Purposeful Practice” webinar
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We are offering an opportunity for our licensed coaches to see how we are working with the England youth
players.

You'll be able to see how Alan Cooke and Kelly Sibley make the practices purposeful.

Table Tennis England’s Coaching and Education Officer, Craig Bryant and Programme Manager, Matthew
Stanforth will also be joining in the conversation which will be talking through the reasons behind the practices,
the benefits and encouraging you to engage your players in this type of training.

The webinar takes place at 1lam on Thursday February 25. To sign up, please click here. Please note,
registrations close at 5pm on Wednesday February 24.
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